
Bericht ontvangen na de DAG-vergadering van 12 juni : 
 
 
Dear members of Rotary Club, 
 
With great pleasure and sincere gratitude, I address you to express my 
deep appreciation for the wonderful meeting we had yesterday. It is an 
immense honor for me to be in the company of such pure-hearted and 
exceptional individuals who wholeheartedly dedicate themselves to 
assisting others. 
 
I was astounded by the scale and diversity of projects undertaken by 
Rotary Club, as well as the significant and vital issues it addresses in its 
mission to promote the development and ensure the safety of our global 
society. Since achieving awareness, I have always dreamt of being part 
of such a union of people committed to societal progress and the 
creation of secure conditions for peaceful coexistence. 
 
Until now, I have primarily offered assistance through small-scale 
projects, with particular focus on aiding Ukraine, a country currently 
enduring challenging times and in need of our support. However, thanks 
to the meeting with all of you, I have come to realize that my full potential 
can be unlocked, enabling me to actively contribute to the development 
of our global society by implementing projects alongside remarkable and 
resilient individuals like yourselves. 
 
Once again, from the depths of my heart, I thank you for the opportunity 
to participate in yesterday's gathering. Your inspiration and exemplary 
actions bring vibrant hues into my life. I sincerely believe in the bright 
future that we, together, create each day. 
 
With my warmest regards and profound gratitude,  
 
Olena Korol 
Ukrainian  
Business Development Manager 
 


